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Mr. Richard Cunningham, Chief
Isotopes Branch

Division of Materials Licensing
U. 8. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Mr. Cunningham:

This will confirm our telephone

« BT LOUIS, MISSOURI 63145

LABORATCOHIES 1IN ST LG bt
LOS ANGELEYS ANC b s ELAND
GFFICYS 174 MAIGH rr

December 20, 1965

conversation of last

week at which time 1 advised you of the agreement reached

with the Mallinckrodt Chemical Works
Nuclear Consultants Corporation,
1965 and will be closed and the transfer take

November 30,

place on January 5, 1966,

for them to acquire
The agreement was signed

I have requested that an officer of Mallinckrodt officially
notify you of this acquisition and request transfer of our

314 Plirsniny 9-8927

license Nos. 24-4206-1 (J66), 12-11393-1 (K67), and 34-6789-1

(166) covering St.
January 5, 1966,

As I am sure they w
with the

Louis, Chicago and Cleveland,

1ll outline,

effective

we will continue to operate
same personnel, health physics program,

in the same

facilities after the acquisition, as we have in the past.

Should you require any additional information, please do not
hesitate to contact me by collect phone at your convenience.
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Very truly yours,
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W. R, Konneker,
President
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